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To whom it may concern: 
 
We recently had the pleasure of working with Ferrill Fisher on a significant project to outfit 
our Hangar space with custom metal fabrication containers, including our kitchen, meeting 
room, office space and lab areas. From start to finish, the experience was nothing short of 
exceptional. 
 
First and foremost, Sawyer Hankins and team at Ferrill Fisher demonstrated an 
unparalleled level of expertise and professionalism. They listened attentively to our needs 
and preferences, providing valuable insights and recommendations along the way. Their 
attention to detail was evident in every aspect of the project, ensuring that each piece of 
fabricated metal perfectly complemented the overall design and functionality of our space. 
 
Moreover, Ferrill Fisher's commitment to quality craftsmanship was truly commendable. 
Every piece they fabricated was meticulously crafted with precision and care, resulting in a 
finished product that exceeded our expectations in terms of both durability and aesthetics. 
Their dedication to delivering high-quality workmanship was evident in every weld and 
seam, reflecting their passion for their craft. 
 
Throughout the project, the team at Ferrill Fisher demonstrated unwavering 
professionalism and dedication to customer satisfaction. They consistently communicated 
with us to provide updates on the project's progress, ensuring that everything was 
proceeding according to schedule and within budget. Their responsiveness and 
transparency throughout the process helped alleviate any concerns we had, allowing us to 
have full confidence in the final outcome. 
 
In conclusion, we cannot recommend Ferrill Fisher highly enough for any metal fabrication 
needs. Their expertise, craftsmanship, and dedication to customer satisfaction are truly 
unmatched, and we are incredibly grateful for the exceptional work they did in bringing our 
vision to life. Working with Ferrill Fisher was an absolute pleasure, and we look forward to 
partnering with them again on future projects. 

 
Josh Barber 

Director of Operations 
Wurth Additive Group 

  


